Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt

Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:04 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: FW: Support SB687

MATT DOUMIT | Analyst
Legislative Policy and Research Office

Oregon State Capitol

900 Court St NE Rm. 453
Salem, OR 97301
503-986-1514

Senate Committee on Human Services

From: gregg marchese [mailto:greggarious13@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 9:26 PM

To: SaraGelser@oregonlegislature.gov; Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen Knopp
<Sen.TimKnopp@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen MonnesAnderson <Sen.LaurieMonnesAnderson@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov>

Subject: Support SB687

As members of the Human Services Committee, | urge you to support SB687, which simply re-
legitimizes parents' inherent right to make medical decisions for their children in consultation
with their doctors or other advisors.

As | am sure you know, vaccination is a very complex and controversial topic, and no parent or
guardian should be compelled in any way to succumb to a procedure that has known health
risks. Immunity is also a complex topic, and immunity can be supported in many other ways
than for-profit vaccination. In fact, much evidence now supports the view that excessive
vaccination depresses immune function.

Whatever you have been led to believe about vaccination by whatever sources--
pharmaceutical, government, independent science, academic or media--vaccination is a
decision to be made by adults and their doctors or other advisors, not government. Declining
vaccinations and supporting immune health in other says cannot be considered 'abuse’, it is
simply an informed choice parents may make in the care of their children.

Support SB687 and affirm common sense for all Oregon parents, children, doctors, and
society.



